
From: Louie Elias Mathioudakis
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc:
Subject: [External] 3660 Rutherford Road Development
Date: September-14-21 1:43:44 PM

To whom it may concern;

  I am strongly opposed to the development of 2 Twelve story condos, 1 six story condo and
row of townhouses between Rutherford  Road and Hawkview Blvd.

 If approved this development would
- increase congestion and traffic in this area that is already highly congested
- not support access for emergency (fire, ambulance) vehicles on Hawkview Blvd as it is a

very narrow street and added cars parked on either side would not allow room for passage

I hope the developer can come back with a better proposal as this is totally out of spec in
regards to the surrounding community of single family homes and row condos.

Sincerely, Elias Mathioudakis
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